
1- Empowering Workshop on Safety, Inclusion, and Engagement 

A workshop was organized by the Director of Campus for the female students of the Department 

of Computer Science & Information Technology, 14th Nov, 2022. The workshop focused on 

empowering our students with knowledge and skills to safeguard themselves against any form of 

harassment and discrimination within the campus environment. 

During the session, attendees received invaluable guidance on recognizing and addressing various 

types of inappropriate behavior, ensuring a safe and respectful educational experience for all. The 

workshop also emphasized the importance of creating an inclusive campus culture where every 

student feels valued and respected. 

Furthermore, our female students were provided with insights on how to actively engage in a range 

of healthy activities available on campus. They were encouraged to explore opportunities in sports, 

departmental societies, and academic pursuits. This holistic approach to student development aims 

to foster a well-rounded educational experience that goes beyond the classroom. 

We believe that empowering our students with knowledge, skills, and a supportive environment is 

crucial for their personal and academic growth. We look forward to continuing our efforts to create 

a safe, inclusive, and engaging campus community for all students. 
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2- Digital Story Writing Competition and Workshop for Female Students 

The U.S. State Department recently organized a digital story writing competition exclusively for 

female students, as part of the IVLP Impact Award Project. This initiative offered participating 

students a unique chance to enhance their storytelling skills through a comprehensive two-day 

training workshop focused on digital story writing. Additionally, students were provided with a 

remarkable opportunity to further develop their abilities with a five-month free course, all under 

the auspices of this esteemed project. 

Adding to the significance of the event, Dr. Abid Hussain, the Director of the Office of Research, 

Innovation, and Commercialization (ORIC) at the University of Poonch Rawalakot, addressed the 

participants. His insights and guidance undoubtedly enriched the experience for all attendees, 

leaving a lasting impact on their creative journeys. 

This event stands as a testament to the commitment of the U.S. State Department, the IVLP Impact 

Award Project, and Dr. Abid Hussain in empowering female students through education, skill-

building, and fostering a vibrant community of storytellers. 
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